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Headteacherɠs News 
 

This is the ̉nal newsletter of the year and I would like to thank all the staff, students, parents and carers at 
Highlands School for their hard work and support this term. Inside this weekɠs newsletter are details of the end 
of term and of our Christmas jumper day, taking place on Thursday 19th December.  
 

Next week Mr Feldman is leaving Highlands School. Mr Feldman has worked at Highlands since September 
2009 and, as the deputy headteacher responsible for curriculum, he played a key role in the excellent results 
and successful OFSTED inspections that the school has achieved over the time he has been here. I would like to 
thank him for the hard work and support that he has given the school and we all wish him the very best in fu-
ture.  
 

In January we will be re-focusing on behaviour at Highlands and I will be speaking to students about this                       
in assemblies. I would like you to emphasise with your children that, as a school, we have the highest                       
expectations of behaviour and that those who put at risk the wellbeing or education of other members of the 
school community will put their place at our school in jeopardy. On this theme I want to provide clarity and        
reassurance regarding an incident that took place at school last week. During lunch time on Wednesday it came 
to our attention that some students had sprayed a substance that had a bad smell and was causing some other 
students and members of staff to cough. We immediately ensured that all pupils were sent outside into the 
fresh air while we ventilated the area. We conducted health and safety checks before ensuring it was safe for 
staff and students to enter the building again. We have identỉed the students responsible for this and they are               
being dealt with accordingly. 
 
Arrangements for the end of term  
At the end of term on Thursday 19th December students will ̉nish school after the end of term assembly at the 
following times:  
Years 11, 12 and 13 will ̉nish school at 11:45  
Years 9 and 10 will ̉nish school at 12:15  
Years 7 and 8 will ̉nish school at 12:45  
 

The new term starts on Tuesday 7th January at the regular time of 8:40 a.m. It will be week B.  
 
 
 
 


